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     SINAI MEN’S ASSOCIATES PRESENT CENTURY CLUB 

           GRANT AT ANNUAL DINNER AND MEETING  

STOUGHTON, MA — At their recent annual dinner at New England Sinai Hospital, the Men’s Associates Century Club presented a grant for the hospital’s new Simulated Living Center, an occupational therapy focused rehabilitation facility currently under construction and slated to open on the main campus in Stoughton this fall. The Center will help recovering patients make the successful transition back to their daily activities at home and in the community. The Men’s Associates have also been responsible for introducing the project to local businesses, resulting in much help from the business community in equipping the new Center. According to Men’ Associates President Thomas ‘Tiny’ O’Connor of Randolph, “We are very pleased to be part of something that will help Sinai patients function much more independently when they leave the hospital.”
The Installation of Men’s Associates officers and board members for 2008-2010 were also announced at the meeting and Sinai President and CEO Lester P. Schindel thanked the group for their ongoing efforts to support patient programs at the hospital. Author Jack Levin, Ph.D., Professor of Sociology and Criminology at Northeastern University, spoke to the group. Levin is author and co-author of 28 books.

The following are the 2008-2010 Men’s Associates Officers:

President - Thomas ‘Tiny’ O’Connor (Randolph)

1st Vice President - Earl Gashin (Sharon)

2nd Vice President - Roger A. Kahan - (Randolph)

Treasurer - Howard Levy (Brockton)

Secretary - Barry Goverman (N. Easton)

The following are the 2008-2010 members of the Men’s Associates Board of Directors:

Richard Albert (Providence)

Martin Aronson (Sharon)

David Baskin (Holbrook)

Joseph Boise (Randolph)

Lester Boone (Easton)

Paul B. Castaline (Randolph)

Harold Cohen, Esq. (Foxboro)

Mark S. Cohen (Sharon)

Burton Federman (Brockton)

James A. Fitzpatrick, Jr. 
(Canton)

Mark Goldberg (West Roxbury)

Sumner Goldman (Stoughton)               
Martin Goverman (Stoughton)
Bertram Grand (Newton)

Thomas Leavitt (Atlanta, GA)

Ronald Lombardi (North Providence, RI)

Bettyann McKenzie (West Roxbury)

Herbert Pozner (Sharon) 

A. Marjorie Sandman (Sharon)

Lester P. Schindel (Framingham)
Terry Schneider (Stoughton)

Arnold Stairman (Florida)

Daniel Tollins (Hyde Park)

Philip J. Tortorella (Avon)

Al Wiseman (Stoughton)
(more)
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The Sinai Men’s Associates was founded by a group of men interested in providing volunteer and financial support to the hospital and its patients. Members serve as ambassadors to the community, and are involved in a variety of fund raising activities and the sponsorship of patient/family programs. They have purchased a wide-range of patient care and rehabilitation equipment for Sinai patients. 

	 
	
	


New England Sinai Hospital is a 212-bed, non-sectarian, not-for-profit, long-term acute-care hospital with its main campus in Stoughton, MA and inpatient satellite units at Tufts-New England Medical Center in Boston and Caritas Carney Hospital in Dorchester.

Recognized as a regional leader in pulmonary, medically complex and acute rehabilitation care, Sinai also offers a wide range of outpatient programs and services.  Sinai is a teaching affiliate of Tufts University School of Medicine. 
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